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Attached for your review is our draft response to the Monetary Authority of Singapore’s
(MAS) consultation on proposed Guidelines on Environmental Risk Management for asset
managers.[1]

Please provide any comments by COB Tuesday, 4 August (for those in the US/EU)
and by COB Wednesday, 5 August (for those in Asia). The consultation response is
due on Friday, 7 August at 6:30 p.m. Singapore Time (6:30 a.m. EST), so we will need to file
the response on Thursday (EST).

Please feel free to reach out with any questions or if there is anything you would like to
discuss.

 

Linda M. French
Assistant Chief Counsel, ICI Global

 

Attachment

endnotes

[1] For a summary of the consultation, please see ICI Global Memorandum No. 32596,
available at https://www.iciglobal.org/iciglobal/pubs/memos/ci.memo32596.global
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